HIGH POIRy

ACADEMY

E-NEWS
Week of November 22, 2021

THANKSGIVING BREAK: The holidays are almost here! Don't forget Tuesday, November 23, is a
half-day. Student pick-up is at 11:30 a.m. Thanksgiving break will be observed from Wednesday,
November 24, through Friday, November 26. Administrative offices will be closed during this time.
Teachers and students will return Monday, November 29.

GIRLS BASKETBALL:

The SCBCA released its preseason team rankings, and HPA's Girls Varsity Basketball is ranked #2
in Class A. You can see them play at Spartanburg High School against Chapman at 5:00 on
Monday, November 22.

Congratulations to HPA's Ka'Derrah Beason who was named one to watch this season by
GoUpstate.com. The forward/center is a Junior this year and was an All-State selection last
season! Terrific 10: See the top high school girls basketball players to watch in Spartanburg
on GoUpstate.com.

RIGHT TO KNOW: In compliance with the requirements of the Every Student Succeeds Act, you
may request information about the professional qualifications of your student's teacher(s) and/ or
paraprofessional(s). We have more information on our website at HPAspartanburg.com

Thank you for being a part of the HPA family. We hope you have a wonderful Thanksgiving!

The HPA Team



